
 
 
 
 
Date: April 20, 2017 
 
Information/Discussion: CDWG Agreement 
 
Rationale:  
The Board of Education approves all district agreements.  
 
Discussion:  
The administration is recommending the district enter into an agreement with CDW Government 
Agreement for E-Rate Customers. The agreement covers the purchase of computer equipment at Lincoln, 
Rutledge and Todd Halls at an E-Rate discounted price.  The attached documents have been reviewed and 
revised by district legal counsel.   
 
Recommendation:  
This administration is requesting support of the Finance Committee to enter into an agreement with 
CDW Government LLC in the amount of $33,732.20.  
 
 


